
CHEAD Research Alliance Symposium

Approaches to Design Research
Thursday 2nd February 2017 – 10.00am – 16.00pm
Post Hall, Sheffield Institute of Arts, Fitzalan Square, Sheffield S1 2AY 

Thank you for confirming your attendance at the CHEAD Research Alliance Symposium
held on Thursday 2nd February from 10.00pm – 16.00pm at Sheffield Institute of Arts.

Please register your arrival in the Post Hall which is just off the main reception area.

A buffet lunch will be provided. If you have any dietary requirements, please let Anna 
Maloney know as soon as possible: anna.maloney@chead.ac.uk

Getting to Sheffield Institute of Arts

Link to google maps: http://ow.ly/LKPA308ijFH 

How to get here: 
Sheffield Institute of Arts is in the heart of the city's Cultural Industries Quarter and a 
few minutes walk from the bus and railway station..You can plan your journey here: 
https://www.travelsouthyorkshire.com/journeyplanning/  
Parking: Guidance on where to park can be found here: https://www.shu.ac.uk/visit-
us/how-to-find-us/where-to-park 

If you have difficulties on the day, please ring Anna Maloney on: 07985 407762
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